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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: DeMayo, Toni [Toni.DeMayo@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2014 4:08 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Kwong, Loretta
Subject: Chevron #21-1283-Oakland, CA: Notification of Upcoming Field Work

Hi Mark,  
  
Please be advised that ARCADIS has tentatively scheduled the well abandonment at the former Chevron Site #21‐1283, 
located at 3810 Broadway in Oakland, CA for February 24, 2014.  ARCADIS will keep you informed if the date changes. 
  
If you have any questions, please free to contact me.  
  
Thank you, 
Toni DeMayo 
  
A Real Commitment, A Daily Issue: Safety 
Toni DeMayo | Project Geologist  | toni.demayo@arcadis-us.com 
ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 320 Commerce, Suite 200 | Irvine, CA 92602 
T. 714.508.2657| M. 609.458.8231 | F. 714.730.9345 
www.arcadis-us.com  

 

ARCADIS, Imagine the result   
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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